
The City of  Gladstone is hosting a home show on Feb-

ruary 27, 2010 from 9:00am to 7:00pm at the Gladstone 

Community Center, 6911 N. Holmes Street. A variety of  

vendors and displays will be available for viewing, asking 

questions and gathering information about home im-

provement, home repairs and sustainable practices for 

the home and small business. There is a "green " theme 

for the show and there will be short educational presen-

tations on the various  aspects of  greening your home and making sustain-

able improvements or repairs. The show is free to the public so stop by and 

see what you might be able to take advantage of  for your home.  

G l a d s t o n e  H o m e s  S h o w  

Carriage Hill 7-9 Homes Association, Inc. 

 

February 2010  

Catered Dinner Meeting 

The March Board meeting will be a free catered dinner.  Olive Garden has pro-
vided the neighborhood association with discounted pricing and donated food 
so that we can provide a free dinner to neighborhood residents during our an-
nual elections.  The dinner meeting will take place on Sunday, March 7 at 5 pm.  
Watch your mailbox for more information, and save the date for this event. 
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Happy Birthday 

Twin sisters, Harlie Alexandra & Hayden Isabella Underwood, 
daughters of  Travis & Miranda Underwood will celebrate their 
2nd Birthday on February 18th! Happy Birthday Harlie &     
Hayden! 

Book a Mary Kay skin care class or makeover!  
Call Miranda Underwood 459-7687 or email 
msweets0225@hotmail.com 
It's so much fun & a great girls day or night in!  
When you book a party you get lots of  FREE product & a hostess gift! 
7 years experience 
Or just let me know if  you would like a catalog! 

Neighborhood Garage Sale 

The annual neighborhood garage sale will be Friday and Saturday, 
May 7 and 8.  It will be advertised in the Star newspaper.  If  you 
would like to participate, you will need to obtain a permit.  You can 
apply online and print your permit at http://www.gladstone.mo.us/e
-Services/GarageSale/garageSaleApp.php.  Any items that you wish 
to donate after the garage sale weekend will be picked up by Synergy 
Services on Monday, May 10. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

This year’s Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for Saturday, March 27.  
In addition to the egg hunt, there will be crafts, snacks, games, and 
of  course a photo opportunity with the Easter Bunny.  Save the 
date and watch your mailbox for more information. 

http://us.mc633.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=msweets0225@hotmail.com
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Y o u r  2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  a r e :  

President : Sam Shiblom   459-7807  president@carriagehill7-9.org 

VP :  Wendy Hargrave   806-7481 vicepresident@carriagehill7-9.org 

Architecture:   Dave Jacobs 256-5414   architectural@carriagehill7-9.org 

           Ted Tingus  452-2949  architectural@carriagehill7-9.org 

Social Committee:  Wendy Hargrave 806-7481 social@carriagehill7-9.org 

        Jeanne Jacobs  256-5414  social@carriagehill7-9.org 

       Jennifer Stedman 454-1190  social@carriagehill7-9.org 

        Mandy Underwood  459-7687  social@carriagehill7-9.org 

Beautification:  Travis Underwood  459-7687  beautification@carriagehill7-9.org 

Treasurer:   Torance Fisher 455-0416  treasurer@carriagehill7-9.org 

Secretary:   JoAnn Fisher 455-0416   secretary@carriagehill7-9.org 

Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Stedman  454-1190  newsletter@carriagehill7-9.org 

Garage Sale:   Don Rose  453-7588  garagesale@carriagehill7-9.org 

 

Sidewalk Snow Removal 

Please be a good neighbor and shovel the snow from your sidewalks.  Children need to walk to 
bus stops in our neighborhood.  If  the sidewalks are not cleared of  snow, the only place for 
them to walk is in the street.  Let’s keep our kids safe and on the sidewalk. 

New Website 

The new Carriage Hill website is up and running at 
www.carriagehill7-9.org  On the website, you will find eve-
rything you need to know about the neighborhood, in-
cluding this newsletter and contact information for all 
board members. 




